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       April 17, 2018 

Corrigendum 

With reference to e-Tender Id: 2018_DIT_324234_1 for “Notice Inviting Tender 
for Placement Services” dated April 4, 2018, uploaded at 
https://eprocure.gov.in/eprocure/app, the decimal places in Col ‘B’ of BoQ File has 
been increased from existing two places to four places. All the bidders are 
requested to download the revised BoQ File from eProcure Portal and submit their 
bid accordingly.  


